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In Brief: 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘optimism’ 

 

 Our Leadership Academy 

and AP classes launched  

 this week.  

 

 Term 1 enrichment  kicked 

off this week with football, 

dance, creative writing and 

more.  

 

 Year 8 Girls HPV  

 vaccinations next week. 

 Please make sure consent 

 forms are returned by 

 Thursday 27 September.  

 

 Get involved! If you are 

interested in becoming a 

Parent Governor, please 

make sure you submit your 

application to Mrs 

Braithwaite by 24/09/18. 

 

 

 

 

 A GREAT BUZZ  

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

There has been a great buzz around 

school this week with the start of our 

Leadership Academy and Advanced 

Learning Programme as well as the 

first Wednesday Enrichment sessions 

of the year.  

Every child in Year 7 and Year 8 also received their 

free book this week as part of Book Buzz, a reading 

programme developed by the Book Trust. As part of 

the programme our students have been able to 

choose one free book to read and review—there’s a 

list of 17 books to choose from and the favourites 

amongst Suthers School students were Amazing 

Animals from the Guinness World Records , The 

Trials of Apollo by Rick Riordan and Haunt: Dead 

Scared by Curtis Jobling (right). You can find out 

more about the programme and see a full list of the 

books available by clicking here. 

And keep a look out next week for information 

about our ‘Meet the Tutor’ event for parents of 

Year 7s as well as information about how your child 

can get involved with our next Open Evening on 

Thursday 4 October from 18:00—20:00.   

Bringing Día de los Muertos to life in Art  
Year 8s have been developing their skills in blending oil pastels this week as 

part of their study of artworks inspired by the Mexican holiday Dia de los 

Muertos (day of the dead), a multi-day public holiday dating back to the Six-

teenth Century. Miss Din, our Art teacher, was very impressed by the level of 

control and the vibrant colours meant their creations were certainly full of 

life—well done Year 8! Great to see those with dragon-designing skills from 

last year taking the lead in demonstrating these techniques to others as well! 

https://www.booktrust.org.uk/what-we-do/programmes-and-campaigns/bookbuzz/students/bookbuzz-books/

